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Simply stated, this is a poorly written bill.  It expands the scope of practice for PTs 

and PTAs in a way that they are not trained for, and as such represents a risk to the 

public.  Also - inserting needles feels like a risky one for an untrained PT or PTA.  

LAcs already do this service exceptionally well, why add this layer of poorly trained 

providers?  And lastly, potentially limiting the scope of other providers that provide 

physical therapy services (Chiropractors, for example, are licensed to provide these 

services) is not in the public's best interest as it would limit providers and patients 

that are already providing these services.  Strongly Oppose this bill 


